## Wem Economic Forum Meeting Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2017

In light of the results of the HGV Survey Wem Economic Forum request that the Town Council consider its support for the following recommendations to be progressed by Shropshire Council.

<u>Loading bay outside Natwest</u> - Members were supportive of the parking bay being changed to 50% unloading and 50% disabled parking.

<u>High Street Loading Restriction during peak times</u> - suggested times for restrictions would be during the morning rush hour and school finishing time.

<u>Chapel Street</u> - Changing the direction of traffic along Chapel Street and Drawwell Lane.